
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 

Business Spotlight: 

Chamber Of Commerce  
(208) 652-3355 
714 Main P.O. Box 351 

Ashton, Idaho 83420 

 

   July 5, 2011  FREE COPY 

www.ashtonidaho.com 

Our 4th of July celebration was a spectacular 
success! A personal thank you to the City of 
Ashton, Ashton’s Police, North Fremont Fire 
Department, Bud Swanstrum, my family, and 
those few volunteers that truly helped to pro-
vide a celebration our town can be proud of 
and enjoy! I hope everyone had a nice time 
and I welcome any suggestions or helpers for 
next year. 
 
 
We hope that everyone has had the chance to 
notice that there are new Welcome to Ashton 
signs along our highways. There are 3 beauti-
ful signs that signify our beautiful community 
and area. They are located north, south, and 
east of town. Please recognize those organiza-
tions on the signs that helped to make this 
project a reality. We would also like to thank 
Todd, DelRay, and the work camp men for 
helping us get them installed. 

July 

Nate’s Lawn and Garden 
 

Small Engine Repair 
Rota tilling 
Appliance Repair 

 

Small engine repair mobile service available! 
Call today @ 652-0299 

It is our pleasure to spotlight one of our newer 
assets to our community! Valley Wide Travel 
Plaza has been under the management of Con-
nie Hansen for the past 6 years. She has 
added much to what use to be a simple gas sta-
tion. Besides having a really friendly staff, the 
Hot Stuff Pizza is something to talk about! And 
right now they are running a special on their 
mediums, a single topping medium is $4.99 and 
a specialty medium is $5.99. They also have all 
sorts of snacks and drinks for the road, includ-
ing freshly baked cookies and cinna-babies. 
This is also the place for fun Idaho souvenirs 
and those Fish & Game licenses you need to 
enjoy our beautiful rivers. So, I think it is time 
you make your way over to Valley Wide Travel 
Plaza fill your tank up with some Exon Gas and 
get something yummy for your tummy. For 
pizza orders to go or for other inquires call them 
at 652-3221.They are located at 921 N. Hwy 20   

We are gearing up for SHOP 

ASHTON again! It will begin July 

18-August 5th. Please watch for 

more information. The drawing will 

be held at the City Pool Fundraiser Aug.5th 
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Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Community Calendar 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208) 652-7771 

July 5—Clean-up Firework Debris @6pm NFHS 
Soccer Field—Everyone invited to help! 

 

July 13—City Council @ 7pm @ City Building 
 

July 13—N. F. Food Pantry 5-7pm. Bring ID. 
 

July 18– SHOP ASHTON BEGINS! 
 

July 18-22—Vacation Bible School @ 9am-12pm 
@ United Methodist Church Building 

 

July 21—Chamber of Commerce Monthly Meet-
ing @ noon @ Chamber office 

 

July 21—School Board Meeting @7pm @ District 
Office 

 

July 27—N. F. Food Pantry 5-7pm. Bring ID. 
 
 
**The next newsletter will come out on July 19th. 
Please have information to the Chamber by the Satur-

day before. Thank you! 
 

We encourage all to continually support our 

Ashton Businesses!! 

City Council on July 13th @ 7pm 

Watch for some people coming around to your 

home to conduct an income survey that is re-

quired for the City to apply for a grant for the 

water project. 

Visitor Center is open! Volunteers are needed 

for the summer. Please call MoNee @ 709-0510 

Ashton City Pool is open 1-5pm  Mon-Sat.  

     $3.50/person 

 Recycling Old Materials (R.O.M.) 
R.O.M. want to come to your home and pick up your 

old small appliances, computers, T.V.’s, etc. for 

FREE to recycle them. Just give Dennis 

Kalco a call @ 351-5448 and he will 

come to your home and pick up your  

recyclables for you.  

Check out his website:  

romrecycling.webs.com 

“Dr. Tyson”, or “Tyson”, as we have all come to love and ap-

preciate is leaving our community after 2 1/2 years of serving 

us and  taking care of our health needs at the Medical Clinic.  

He would like to express himself to you; “I have had some of 

the greatest experiences I could imagine. I have had the oppor-

tunity to meet special people and develop close friendships. It 

has been everything I could ask for in a job as a health care 

provider. It  has been my pleasure to get to know you and serve 

your health needs. The community here has a special feeling, 

and I will certainly miss that closeness. I wish you every suc-

cess in the future, looking forward to the prospect that one day 

our paths may cross again.”  

Best Regards, Tyson C. Parker, PA-C 

 

He leaves us because of the commute from Idaho Falls and the 

need to attend to his family and other commitments there. 

Vacation Bible School is ready to begin at the United Method-

ist Church. It will be held the week of July 18-22 every day 

from 9am-12pm. This is for children ages 4 years up 

to those entering 5th grade. It is sponsored by the 

United Methodist, Ashton Christian Fellowship, Zion 

Lutheran, and Trinity Lutheran Churches. Pre-

registration is preferred, but not required. Please con-

tact Nancy Williams for more details at 652-0178. 


